

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2389

November 3 - 10, 1972

ATTENTION FRESHMEN - The Duke Endowment Clinical Scholarships are now available, the only requirement being that the applicant will have completed one clinical rotation before starting his externship. We encourage freshman students to apply for these scholarships.

FREE B.C.P.'S? - That's right! Beer. Chips & dip, People and Sandwiches at the Student-Faculty Ob-Gyn department get-together, this Friday, November 3, 5 - 7 PM on the 8th floor Eilton Inn. All students are cordially invited to come and meet the faculty and house staff.

ATTENTION MEDICAL STUDENTS - Are you a resident of Tennessee or Maryland? If so, you may be eligible for financial assistance for your medical education through your home state. Please contact the Office of Financial Aid, 706 Davison Building.

STUDENT EXCHANGE PROGRAMS - Information is now available on: Duke Endowment Clinical Scholarship Program; King's Fund Program; Family Practice Preceptorship, University of Nebraska; and Externship in Family Medicine, sponsored by UNC. Department of Family Medicine—positions available with the North Carolina Appalachian Services Development Project. Contact Leslie Sarn at the Physician Support Center, Box 159, Watts Hospital, Durham, North Carolina, 27705, telephone 286-1231, ext. 297.

THE DUKE UNIVERSITY COUNCIL ON AGING AND HUMAN DEVELOPMENT - Jeannette R. Kramer, Executive Director of the Kramer Foundation and Plum Grove Nursing Home, will speak on "Organizing a Therapeutic Milieu for Long Term Care", on Tuesday, November 7, at 4:00 P.M. in Room 1504 Gerontology Building.